
 

 

 

 

 

NOTICE OF CORPORATE BRIEFING SESSION 2024 

We are pleased to announce that Macpac Films Limited will be holding its Corporate Briefing Session 

(CBS) on Wednesday, November 13, 2024 at 04:00 PM at Karachi. This event provides an opportunity 

for us to present updates on our current financial performance and future outlook. 

 

Participants are welcome to attend the session remotely via Zoom link given below: 

Zoom Link: https://us06web.zoom.us/j/87217878091?pwd=FMvlQgVVib4weMT4zoFSi0qxGtiLsk.1 

 

For any questions ahead of the event, please reach out to our Investor Relations team at 

investors@macpacfilms.com.  We look forward to your participation. 

 

 

For and on behalf of Macpac Films Limited 

 

 

__________________ 

   Aquil A. Khan 

 Company Secretary 

Karachi, 

November 11, 2024 
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